

## St Alban's CE Primary School

Headteacher: Mrs Amy Gurner BA (Hons), NPQH Morthen Road, Rotherham, S66 1EU. Tel: 01709 542878

Email: <a href="mailto:stalbans@sap.dsat.education">stalbans@sap.dsat.education</a>
Website: wsap.academy
"Educating for life in all its fullness."



21st July 2023

Dear Parents and Carers.

As we find ourselves at the beginning of the Summer holidays, it's hard to believe that it is already the end of this academic year- this year has flown by! I want to take this moment to extend my warmest wishes for a peaceful Summer holiday to all of you and your families.

At St Alban's, we are all immensely proud of all of the children at our school. Their achievements are a testament to their hard work, as well as the unwavering dedication of our staff to ensure that each child reaches their full potential. As the results stand, it is clear that our children have excelled, and achieved well above the national standard in all assessments- we will share the data with you in the new academic year.

A special thank you to parents, carers and our grandparents. We are truly grateful to you for consistently bringing your children to school and helping maintain our excellent attendance rates. Your commitment to dressing the children smartly, supporting them with their homework, and collaborating with us so that every child has the best start in life.

A special thank you goes out to the PTA for their incredible efforts in raising funds for our children. The PTA not only raises substantial funds but also creates primary school memories for all of us to enjoy.

Mrs. Shemwell and Mrs. Worsdall are looking for PTA recruits for the upcoming year, and our governor, Mr. Lawrence, will be instrumental in managing the transition as Katie and Leanne look at handing over the PTA baton to new members in September 2025.

## **Dates for September**

Mark your calendars for the return to school on Tuesday, 5th September. Please note that nursery and reception starting dates may differ due to staggered starts.

In September, our teachers will be hosting teacher-parent meetings to discuss the exciting plans for the next academic year (see dates on the next page). We will also send out a comprehensive list of upcoming events in September. To keep you fully informed, the school calendar is available on our website.

https://wsap.academy/events/ Parents can subscribe to this calendar, to avoid missing any important dates.

Wishing you all a wonderful summer ahead.

Warmest regards,

Mrs. Gurner Headteacher









## **Parent Welcome Meeting dates:**

Class Parent Welcome Meeting	Date	Time
Year 2	Monday 11 <sup>th</sup> September	2.15pm-3:00pm (pick up)
Year 6	Tuesday 12 September	2.15pm-3:00pm (pick up)
Year 5	Wednesday 13 <sup>th</sup> September	2.15pm-3:00pm (pick up)
Year 1	Thursday 14 <sup>th</sup> September	2.15pm-3:00pm (pick up)
Year 3	Monday 18 <sup>th</sup> September	2.15pm-3:00pm (pick up)
Year 4	Tuesday 19 <sup>th</sup> September	2.15pm-3:00pm (pick up)
Reception	Monday 16 <sup>th</sup> October	2.15pm-3:00pm (pick up)

Mrs Amy Gurner Headteacher







